
               2020-2021 PTA Directory 
 

5TH GRADE parent tributes 
For the 2020-21 school year, with a paid PTA Membership, each PTA family will 

receive a printed, full color Student Directory in February 2021. 
 

Within the Directory, we will have a reserved section for parents to send their 5th 

grade student a congratulatory message or words of encouragement in this 

special final year of elementary school! 
 

• Tribute Ads are $20/each and may only be submitted for 5th grade students. 

• Parents can submit up 1-3 photos and a short message. 

• All 5th grade ads will be ¼ page and in full color. 

• To participate, please visit the PTA Store on our website, FisherPTA.org to 

reserve and remit payment for your 5th grade ad today! 

 

 

 

 

 

You will receive an email within 48 hours of 

reserving your tribute with instructions on 

how to submit your ad text and images. 
 

There are no ads/messages in the 

yearbook, so this is your only opportunity 

to send something special! 
 

Questions? 
Please contact Marie Engelman, at 

MarieE@FisherPTABoard.org  or Abby Loner at 

aloner@fisherptaboard.org  

 
Any funds raised beyond the expense of printing will be used 

to help support programs offered by the Fisher Elementary PTA 

during the 2020-2021 school year. 

5th grade Tribute Sales will close on 

Friday, February 5th at 10pm. 

Sample ad from last year’s Directory 
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